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ENVIRONMENTAL CONSIDERATIONS

The applicant believes its proposal will not significantly affect the environment
for the following reasons.

The proposal does not meet any of the criteria specified in Section 1.1307 of the
FCC Rules.  More specifically, the proposed facilities are not known to fall within
any of the categories enumerated in Sections 1.1307(a)(1)-(7) and will not involve
the use of high intensity white lights.

This is an existing communications site with no new construction of towers,
support buildings or other environmental sensitive items required. The site and
this proposal are exempt from NHPA Section 106 review as no construction will
occur that would trigger a review under NHPA Section 106.

Furthermore, operation of the proposed facility will not involve the exposure of
workers or the general public to levels of radio frequency electromagnetic fields
exceeding guidelines adopted by the Federal Communications Commission.  (The
current FCC guidelines are based upon criteria contained in the National Council
of Radiation Protection and Measurements (NCRP) Report No.86 (1986) and
ANSI/IEEE C95.1-1992.)

Based upon a worst case downward field value of 1.0 for all angles above or
below the horizon, and a digital power of 1.25-kilowatts, and an antenna height of
295.7 meters above ground.  The power density level 2-meters above ground is
predicted to be 0.0002 mW/cm  or less. The computed power density is 0.010% of2

the Commission’s guidelines for a controlled area and 0.051% for an uncontrolled
area. This level is well below the Commission's guidelines for maximum exposure
levels to electromagnetic fields and no further study is required.

The applicant will fully-cooperate and coordinate with all site users as required by
the Commission’s rules.


